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Troop 243 Outings & Activities  We waste no time in November because as you read this we are or have already been camping.  This is a hiking trip where we learn about packing lightly and hiking for a fair distance!  Our Religious Medal class continues its pursuit of the Ad Altare Dei medal and we recognize yet another Troop 243 Eagle Scout, HN Lamb.  Merit Badge Classes for Communications as well as Citizen in the Community are in the works this month and we will celebrate another troop Court of Honor.  Of course when November rolls around Scouting for Food does also and with Pack 756 we will continue to support SFF.  We wrap up with our annual game night the evening before Thanksgiving. 
Troop and Patrol Meetings on Wednesdays - All are welcome.  Scouts in Field/Class A uniforms are expected for all troop meetings while class B uniforms are ok for patrol meetings.  Except where noted, all meetings are held at St. Barnabas.
November 6th, 7:00 PM  – Troop Meeting – Wilderness Survival - Service Patrol is Phantom

November 13th, 7:00 PM – Troop Meeting – Wilderness Survival - Service Patrol is Tiki
November 20th, 7:00 PM – Court of Honor - Service Patrol is Legion

November 27th, 7:00 PM – Troop Game Night - Service Patrol is Danger
Light Camping Camp Out – We have probably already camped this month.  This month is/was a campout that allowed us to sharpen our light camping skills.  Scouts who attended hiked for 10-12 miles carrying everything they needed on their backs.

Merit Badge Classes – This is a busy month for merit badge classes.  Both Communications and Citizen in the Community merit badges will have classes offered to allow scouts to earn them.  These meet Eagle Scout requirements so encourage your scout to participate!

Scouting for Food – As most of you know, each year Pack #756 and Troop #243 participates in the "Scouting for Food" program.  In 2013 we will do so again. Following are details.  Please mark your calendar:  On Saturday, November 16 we will deliver "door hangers" (post-it notes) to homes, requesting the donation of grocery items.  On the following Saturday, November 23rd we will return to these homes to "pick-up grocery items" set out by homeowners.  The collected food is then delivered on November 23rd by the Pack & Troop to South East Associated Ministries (SEAM).  This year, as in the past, we have approximately 3,000 households, located in multiple neighborhoods, in our collection territory.  In order to complete the delivery of "door hangers" and the "pick-up of grocery items" in less than two hours (each day) we hope to have a minimum of 20 scouts and 10 parents who are willing to drive their vehicles through the designated neighborhoods.  There is no need to sign-up; just show up at St. Barnabas Cafeteria on Saturday November 16th at 9 am (door hanger delivery day) and/or on Saturday November 23rd at 10 am (food pick-up day).  We usually have coffee; milk; and doughnuts on hand.  Instructions and maps will be provided.  Please note:  If you want to participate in coffee, doughnuts. etc, please arrive early.  The boy's and adult leaders are requested to dress in their Field /Class "A" uniforms on both days.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Michael Cox mcox@fernexpo.com cell:  608.3491; work: 429.9922; or home: 499.9146
 

Miscellaneous – Judy and Steve Crush continue to support our scouts’ pursuit of the Ad Altare Dei religious medal.  Our game night is November 27th so bring some games to the troop meeting.
Troop Leadership Meetings – The Patrol Leader Council meeting is scheduled for November 24th at 5:00 at St. Barnabas.  Please note that this is an ongoing change to the time of the meeting.  Adult leaders will meet November 25th at 7:00 for the ASM meeting and 8:00 for the committee meeting, in the St. Barnabas annex.  Everyone is invited to all of our meetings.




























